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Gratitude 
 

A word of thanks is one of the sincerest forms of appreciation. Taking the time to 
acknowledge what someone has done or the way they made you feel will have a 
permanent and positive impact on them. Making saying, “thank you” as a part of 
your practice will model for the people around you how important it is to see and 
recognize others. When others, especially our kids, see us modeling this behavior 
we increase the chance that they will do the same. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Northeast community, including 
the staff, students, and families for being passionate about our school. Together 
we foster inclusivity, belonging and kindness while reinforcing and 
demonstrating the value of education. Our global community is strong. 
 

 Today I was honored to read to the kindergarten. This was a tradition that I 
used to practice every first day of school to welcome in our youngest global 
citizens. Being that I started in October, I did not want to miss this opportunity 
to share a moment with them to punctuate community and emphasize our 
impact on each other. The story I read, “Take it on John Bon!” is the funny 
story of an impatient boy who keeps making mistakes while baking a cake. In 
the end he realizes the value of asking for help and of course remembers to 
say, “thank you.”  
 

I am thankful to have the opportunity to work with the Northeast Community. 
 
Let us all remember the impact and responsibility we have towards one another.  
 
On behalf of the Northeast Staff, 
 
Happy Thanksgiving! 
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